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Subject: Power Steering Bracket
Model and Year: 1968 Corvette with 427 cu. in. Engine
Source: Chevrolet Dealer Service Technical Bulletin
Bulletin Number: 68-T-46, Section IX
Date:  Apr. 25, 1968

TO:  AL CHEVROLET DEALERS

Some reports of power steering pump rackets cracking and/or breaking have been received on
1968 Corvettes equipped with 427 Cu. In. engine.

Effective in production since late March, a redesigned bracket has been used to correct the above
condition.

In service when cracked or broken power steering pump brackets are encountered, they should be
replaced with the following:

 PART NO.  DESCRIPTION  QUANTITY
 3946000 Brace  1
 3946002 Bracket  1

General Motors bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, not a "do-it-yourselfer".
They are written to inform those technicians of conditions that may occur on some vehicles, or to

provide information that could assist in the proper service of a vehicle. Properly trained
technicians have the equipment, tools, safety instructions and know-how to do a job properly and
safely. If a condition is described, do not assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that

your vehicle will have that condition. See a General Motors dealer servicing your brand of General
Motors vehicle for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the information.
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